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Wednesday 1st March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Choir Club 2023 

After much consideration, we have decided, from the week beginning 6th March that choir 

will no longer be run as an afterschool club and will now be held every Tuesday and Thursday 

lunchtime for children in years 3 - 6 from 12.00 pm - 12:30 pm.  

 

This club will remain free of charge and continue to be led by Miss Gallagher, presenting 

performance opportunities for the participating children. We are very excited to trial this new 

change as we believe it will provide more children with the opportunity to attend. However, 

it is important to note that if your child signs up for this club, they must commit to both 

lunchtimes every week to reduce disruption. Behavioural expectations remain the same 

during lunch time clubs and the children will be given special choir passes to ensure that they 

can attend club and have lunch during the second sitting.   

 

If your child would like to attend, please fill in the consent form on Arbor. 

 

 

If you have any questions in regards to the changes, please speak to me.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Miss Gallagher 

Creative Arts Lead 


